
 

 

APG Launches Direct Contracting Coalition 
 

 
 
APG was pleased that CMMI recently published the Global/Professional Direct Contracting 
(GPDC) participation agreements for the first performance year of the model which starts April 
1st. APG has been working hard to help organizations prepare for the launch of this DC model, 
but we also know that the whirlwind of the past year has likely made many of you unsure on 
what to do next. 
 
APG is happy to announce that we are sponsoring and supporting the launch of a special Direct 
Contracting Coalition for current and potential Direct Contracting participants. The goal of this 
new coalition is to exchange information, share best practices, and collaborate on 
advocacy opportunities that will strengthen your experience under Direct Contracting. We 
want to help ensure success for all participants! 
 
If you belong to a healthcare organization interested in joining our coalition and qualify as 
a potential or current Direct Contracting participant, please submit a name and contact 
information to Shelley Robinette. 

 

We look forward to creating an opportunity for everyone to have the best possible 

experience in Direct Contracting! 
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